
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARIWY

OFFICE OF ASSISTANT CHIEF OF STAFF FOR INSTALLATION

MANAGEMENT

U.S. ARMY FORT MONMOUTH

P.O. BOX 148

OCEANPORT, NEW JERSEY 07757

December 12,2012

Karen R. Siano, Borough Cleric
47 Broad Street

Eatontown, New Jersey 07724

Subject: Request for Water Supply Information
Fort Monmopth - Site M-2 (FTMM-02), Main Post Area
Fort Monmoiith, NJ 07703 (Eatontown Block 301, Lot 1)

Dear Ms. Siano:

The U.S. Army Fort Monmouth submitted a Classification Exception Area (CEA) Biennial
Certification Report to the NJDEP in January 2011. The next Biennial Certification Report is due to
the NJDEP on or before January 31,2013.

As part of this CEA Biennial Report, water supply planning information is required by the NJDEP.
Pursuant to this requirement, the Army respectfully requests information regarding the Borough of
Eatontown's current and potential groundwater use based on a 25-year planning horizon. The Army
also requests a written response in order to document this effort for the NJDEP.

Thank you for your prompt response to this request. If you have any questions or require additional
information, please contact me at (732) 380-7064. ,

Sincerely,

(I I h
fly

Ms. Wanda Green

BRAC Environmental Coordinator

OACSIM - U. S. Army Fort Monmouth

c: Ed Broberg, Borough Engineer, T&M Associates
Diane Zalaskus, Chie^ Bureau of Water Allocation

Sandra Krietzman, Chie^ Bureau of Safe Drinking Water
Sandra S. Van Sant, Health Officer, Monmouth County Regional Health Commission
Django Wiegers, Building Department
Frank Cannella, Director, Department of Public Works
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